
 

 

              
 

Section 8ôs (HUD) Housing Choice Voucher Program conducts phone interviews for 
applications as well as having an online application packet available on our website.  
**County Resource Boxes DO NOT contain Section 8 HCV applications**   To schedule your 
appointment, please call 660-359-3907 or 1-855-290-8544, option #4, or go to 
www.capncm.org . You MUST schedule an appointment in order to apply by phone.  

There is currently a waiting list with an up to 1-year wait time, this could be more or less.  We 
try to pull sets of 20 applications every month or 2, process & offer vouchers to eligible 
applicants. 

If you call & we do not answer, it is very important that you leave a voicemail.  Voicemails 
should be clear and to the point, contain your name and a return phone number you can be 
easily reached at.  Someone will return your call as soon as possible. 
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Summer  2024 [ April , May , June ]  

Executive Director  
Community Action would like to welcome 
our new Executive Director, Karen Thomas.   

http://www.capncm.org/


 
 

Summer Season Utility Assistance Under Way  
To receive an ECIP  (Energy Crisis Intervention Program)  payment you must 
provide a disconnect notice for your current address. The address must match 

the address on the application. Propane disconnect notices must include tank 
percentage. Pre -pay meter disconnect notice must include the amount for 30 

days of u sage and the approximate amount remaining on the meter.  

¶ If you were approved for Winter EA, and have  NOT  moved, you  DO 

NOT  need  a new application.  

¶ If you  HAVE MOVED  since you were approved for Winter EA, 

you  WILL  need to fill out a new application.   

¶ Summer  assistance can  ONLY  be used  with a current shut -off notice.  

¶ Summer assistance allows  UP TO  $600 of emergency funds per household .  

¶ Summer assistance can be used for heating or cooling bills.  

¶ Summer assistance began June 1 st  and ends September 30 th .  

Applic ations can be sent  to our office via email (energy@ ghcaa .org), postal mail 

(CAPNCM c/o LIHEAP, 1506 Oklahoma Ave, Trenton, MO 64683), fax (1 -844 -503 -
1872), or in -person  drop -off. Applications, supporting forms, and complete details 
can be found on our website:  https://www.capncm.org/energy -services.html  

 
Due to our small staff size and number of call s we receive per day, we can't take  

each call as it comes into  the office.  IF CLIENTS DO NOT LEAVE A NAME 

AND PHONE NUMBER, WE CANNOT CALL BACK.   Please also ensure your 
voicemail is set -up  and not full  so you can receive our return message(s).  

 
 
 

   

 

 

https://www.capncm.org/energy-services.html


CSBG  
The Community Services Department has been busy this season with our Fresh 
Produce Program made possible by a grant we received  from the Festival of 

Sharing. The  grant provides  funding for the agency  to offer  fresh produce during 

June and July  to citizens within our region .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Partnership s 
Thank you to  Evergy  for the donation of  fans to our agency, and to  Dan 
Hegeman  and Evergy staff  for delivering them! You may qualify to receive one! 

Just give us a call at 855 -290 -8544 to learn more.  

 

 

 

Representatives of Green Hills Action Agency (CAPNCM) can be found at many 
local health fairs and meetings handing out information  and answering questions  

about the available  programs .  

 

https://www.facebook.com/EvergyPower/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDAhZX1tKg4Wbjn8eXqEhZIa3BIXooqXw5bryRERELtH6FHhKZA-btlxC-5i6bVsdd2gZVA_p1vHEAr&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCPogBOBZiBnlsdxD_0bnl4EAULjgamrlZprmoB9CcNkg1ojXVdR8W1vMUjpWBVPv3DTgp0_AyK90Ibxfnrnly93SYbWf8QMl2bGR47VOEbWG8gpjstk4918Kaam5FzVOuOUa3SBPw17iAQ5eo8AJiBeww_yU9-m_QqdtWqzefRkC-0DOw-0sHemLhAzOe92yOsfthdVXglboygJQKa8-N9rgqAZGukOJ8P6HjwC25RlE2Bpu7D4RLueeLPx12BW0gde5N0mkb9Yj_rTotDr_5zBCKuCiRkU2r_wMItRQk4IUDTYRu1lYV7MXBRdPFGIHQhOMp4DPfnYIO5-z26
https://www.facebook.com/hegemanforsenate/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAJ_wlLNx6p5SCus5GLO1XW5LSa8pL2xacCLIqHb8uyywPqiopdB7n0wolETka_6y96Q-A4TW4an0K2&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCPogBOBZiBnlsdxD_0bnl4EAULjgamrlZprmoB9CcNkg1ojXVdR8W1vMUjpWBVPv3DTgp0_AyK90Ibxfnrnly93SYbWf8QMl2bGR47VOEbWG8gpjstk4918Kaam5FzVOuOUa3SBPw17iAQ5eo8AJiBeww_yU9-m_QqdtWqzefRkC-0DOw-0sHemLhAzOe92yOsfthdVXglboygJQKa8-N9rgqAZGukOJ8P6HjwC25RlE2Bpu7D4RLueeLPx12BW0gde5N0mkb9Yj_rTotDr_5zBCKuCiRkU2r_wMItRQk4IUDTYRu1lYV7MXBRdPFGIHQhOMp4DPfnYIO5-z26
https://www.facebook.com/hegemanforsenate/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAJ_wlLNx6p5SCus5GLO1XW5LSa8pL2xacCLIqHb8uyywPqiopdB7n0wolETka_6y96Q-A4TW4an0K2&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCPogBOBZiBnlsdxD_0bnl4EAULjgamrlZprmoB9CcNkg1ojXVdR8W1vMUjpWBVPv3DTgp0_AyK90Ibxfnrnly93SYbWf8QMl2bGR47VOEbWG8gpjstk4918Kaam5FzVOuOUa3SBPw17iAQ5eo8AJiBeww_yU9-m_QqdtWqzefRkC-0DOw-0sHemLhAzOe92yOsfthdVXglboygJQKa8-N9rgqAZGukOJ8P6HjwC25RlE2Bpu7D4RLueeLPx12BW0gde5N0mkb9Yj_rTotDr_5zBCKuCiRkU2r_wMItRQk4IUDTYRu1lYV7MXBRdPFGIHQhOMp4DPfnYIO5-z26


Housing & Weatherization  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

The weatherization crew worked on and completed six homes during the April - June period.  

The housing department prepared and rented four homes from April - June.  

Thank you to our Housing and Weatherization team!  
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available in Harrison, Daviess, Caldwell, Linn, 

Mercer, Grundy, Livingston, Putnam and Sullivan 

Counties.  If you are interested H complete 

application on our website at www.capncm.org 

under Services, HD -Rentals.  For questions, 

contact Toni at 660 -359 -3907 ext. 1024   
 

Do you or your family have a need for 
Weatherization? The Weatherization progr am 
provides low - income homes with minor home 

improvements such as sealing air leaks , 
increasing insulation , furnace replacement, and 

minor roof repair. The program weatherizes 2 -3 
homes per month, but does have a waiting list .  

If you have questions about qualifications?  
Contact Russell at Ext. 1078, Alicia at Ext. 1064 
or Toni at Ext. 1024  

 

http://www.capncm.org/


 

 

 

 

 

¶ If you are simply dropping off paperwork, please us e the drop -box located inside the glass 

entryway at the front of the building.  

¶ Most assistance can be utilized without even leaving home:  

o Toll - free phone line ~ 1. 855 .290 .8544  or main line 660.359.3907  

Á #0 ï Operator  

Á #1 ï Energy Assistance  

Á #2 ï Weatherization  

Á #3  -  Community Services  

Á #4 ï Housing Assistance (Rental Assistance)  and Rental Homes  

o Toll - free fax line ~ 1.844.503. 1872  or main fax 660. 359.6619  

o LIHEAP fax ~ 660.359. 2038  

o Email ~ contactus@ghcaa.org  energy@ghcaa.org  grundypha@gmail.com   

o Website ~ www.capncm.org  

o Postal Mail ~ CAPNCM, 1506 Oklahoma Ave., Trenton, MO 64683  

 

For information and updates please follow us on  Facebook  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61561750561709  

 

 

 

 

 

Monday ï Thursday        7:30am ï 5: 00pm  

 

Closed Every Friday!  

              

mailto:contactus@ghcaa.org
mailto:energy@ghcaa.org
mailto:grundypha@gmail.com
http://www.capncm.org/


 
 

Mission  
CAPNCM offers services to individuals to become self - sufficient by empowering them to obtain the 

resources needed to build strong families & communities.  

 

 

Vision  
CAPNCM envisions a world without poverty in which all people have access to necessary 

resources and are treated with dignity.  

         

         

 

 

 

 

 
 


